
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear , 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 241107. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Please can you tell me how many workers have reported being assaulted while 
on duty during the following time periods? 

January – December 2022 – 221 

January – December 2023 – 272 

January – present 2024. – 290 

If time/costs allows, please can you tell me brief details of each incident. 
 
To extract this information would mean going through each individual record and 
exceed 18 hours and would therefore fall under Section 12- FOI (Appropriate limit 
and fees) Regulations 2004. 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


